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iMr. J. G. Keppler, Regional Administrator
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Ommission )
Office of Inspection and Enforcanent ,

) 799 Roosevelt Road l

Glen Ellyn, IL 60137 !

Subject: Missile M r Calculation Errors
W. J. Woolley lOCFR21 (7/5/84)

References: 1) W. J. Woolley letter to J. G. Keppler dated 7/5/84
2) W. J. Woolley letter to J. G. Keppler dated 8/1/84
3) W. J. Woolley letter to J. G. Keppler dated 9/6/84

Dear Mr. Keppler:

This correspondence is to provide an update of the 10CFR21 filed by the
W. J. Vbolley Cctrpany per the above-referenced letters.

With regard to the missile shield doors identified in Reference 1) for
the Limerick Generati q Station and the Shearcn Harris Nuclear Station,
the associated calculatinns and desig"s have been reconciled with the res-
pective custcmers and as such, the doors have been qua'ified as meeting
the original project design requirenents.

The method of reanalysis, as approved by our custaners, utilized nore
recent publications regarding actual test data as opposec. to anpirical
data used in the original derians.

As a result of the above efforts, we consider the 10CFR21 filed by W. J.
Woolley Ccrpery on July 5,1984 to be satisfactorily reconciled and,
therefore, anticipate no further action relative to this subject.

If there are any questions, please contact me.

Very truly yours,

J. VDOLLEY ifANY

-

Dw.2ne A. Godfrey 8
President
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